RUSTIC AND HISTORIC CABINS
TREAT WITH RESPEC

The Cabins at the Keweenaw Mountain Lodge
are listed on the National Register of Historic Places.
The Cottages, as they were originally called, were built
between 1936 and 1940 as part of a federally funded
Works Progress Administration (WPA) Project.

Staying in a cabin is a special and unique experience.
We expect you to be respectful of these rustic structures.

Each cabin has it's own unique quirks. | wsmmao
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